
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Effective January 1, 2022, most parking 
fines will change to $15 when paid within 
the first 10 days of the violation. If the tick-
et is paid more than 10 but less than 29 
days after the violation, the fine increases 
to $20. Parking tickets paid more than 29 
days after the violation are $25. Fines for 
parking in an area designated for handi-
capped parking start at $75. We would like 
to remind everyone that parking is not al-
lowed on city streets between 2:00 AM and 
6:00 AM during the winter months. Please 
contact the Hastings Police Department 
with any questions about parking regula-
tions or fines.  

Thank You 

 

 

City of Hastings 
201 East State Street 
Hastings, MI 49058 

   Phone: (269) 945-2468     
Fax: (269) 948-9544   

      Web Page: www.hastingsmi.org 

What’s going on this month……. 

 

 

03 Monday - City Hall Closed - New Year’s  

04 Tuesday - Library Board 4:30 PM 

04 Tuesday - Planning Commission 7:00 PM 

10 Monday - Council 7:00 PM 

12 Wednesday - Cemetery Advisory Board 3:00 PM 

17 Monday - JPA 5:30 PM (Rutland Twp. Hall) 

17 Monday - Cable Access 7:00 PM 

18 Tuesday - ZBA 7:00 PM 

19 Wednesday - Nature Area Board 4:00 PM  

19 Wednesday - JPC 5:30 PM (Rutland Twp. Hall) 

20 Thursday - DDA 8:00 AM 

24 Monday – Council 7:00 PM 

26 Wednesday - Airport Commission 4:30 PM 

27 Thursday - LDFA/BRA 3:00 PM 

Winter Reminders  
No on-street parking is allowed between the hours of 
2:00 AM to 6:00AM. This is strictly enforced in the  
winter months to allow us to keep our streets cleared of 
snow.  
 
Please remember that sidewalks should  be kept clear of 
snow. Doing so allows pedestrians, including children 
walking to school, to use the sidewalk as opposed to 
walking in the street. The use of sidewalks by  
pedestrians makes it safer for everyone.  
 
____________________________________________ 
 

Reminder that ‘tis the season and snow removal will be 
ongoing.  Please be courteous and remind your  private 
snow removal professionals to not push snow across 
City streets.   

 
Private plow operators should take extra care to keep 
snow piles low enough so as not to block vision of the 
driving public. Business owners should monitor the plow-
ing of their respective parking areas to ensure  
compliance and reduce traffic accidents. 
 
It is not lawful and may increase individual liability to 
plow snow high enough in areas near intersections that 
blocks or interferes with the visibility of  motorists. 
 
____________________________________ 
 

Please take time to shovel around fire hydrants. This 
allows quick access if there is a fire.  

 

 

 

  

2022 
 



 
 
 

 

RIVERSIDE CEMETERY SURVEY 

Please circle your choice 

 
Do you like the idea of a reflective space?     Yes         No 

  

Would you have interest in memorializing someone with a  

brick or name on a wall?      Yes        No  

 

Do you like the idea of a columbarium?      Yes            No  

 

How much would you be willing to spend for a reflective space?    

 0-$50      $51-$100      $101 plus 

 

Would you use a quiet or reflective space?    Yes         No 

 

What would that space look like to you?  

_______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you very much for taking time to complete this survey.  For your convenience, you can re-
turn the survey with your  water bill payment, drop it off in the City’s Drop Box on the North 
side of the building,  scan and email to jsaurman@hastingsmi.org or mail to City of Hastings 201 
E. State St. Hastings, MI 49058 

   2022 January at the Hastings Public Library 

 
Start 2022 with Reading, Discussions & Donations!  

Winter Reading Challenge for Adults is January 3 through 
February 28. Participate using the Beanstack App or Read-
ing Log and win prizes. Calvin College January Speaker Se-
ries is televised in HPL Community Room Monday - Friday 
starting January 10 through January 28 at 12:30pm.  

The Library is accepting book donations January 28 thru 
February 3 for our Winter Book Sale scheduled 
for  February 3-5.  

For more information about any of our activities or services 
visit our web page at http://www.hastingspubliclibrary.org 
-- Find us on Facebook and Instagram 
as Hastings Public Library-MI  --  

Call us at (269) 945-4263.  

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hastingspubliclibrary.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Crdowling%40hastingsmi.org%7C5b6183c01a74476b837008d9c3df0f59%7C2b35c26e45344ba99c9a075ff21c07a9%7C1%7C0%7C637756185081551783%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb

